
CAUFORNIA ROPEOS 
For the year 

Bay Area Rodeo- San Jose 
June 15-17, 2001 

IGRA Finals 
Rodeo 

Palm Springs 
October 

18-212001 

L.A. Rodeo 
Los Angeles 

April27-29, 2001 

San Diego Rodeo 
San Diego 

September 21-23,2001 



THE INTERNATIONAL GAY RODEO ASSOCIATION 

2001-2002 
RODEO SCHEDULE 

Texas Gay Rodeo, Dallas TX 

Road Runner Rodeo - Phoenix, AZ 

IGRA University- StLouis MOor Tampa FL 

Cowtown Rodeo- Fort Worth, TX 

Bighorn Rodeo - Las Vegas, NV 

L.A. Rodeo- Los Angeles, CA 

Rodeo in The Rock - Little Rock, AR 

Southern Spurs Rodeo - Atlanta, Ga 

Salt Lake City Rodeo - SLC, Ut 

Bay Area Rodeo - San Jose, Ca 

Canadian Rockies Inti Rodeo - Calgary Alb 

Heartland Rodeo - Omaha, Ne 

Rocky Mountain Rodeo - Denver, Co 

18th IGRA Convention - Cleveland, OH 

ZiaRodeo - Albuquerque, NM 

Windy City Rodeo- Chigago IL 

Show Me State Rodeo- Kansas City, Mo 

Atlantic Stampede - Washington, DC 

San Diego Rodeo - San Diego, Ca 

IGRA Finals Rodeo - Wichita, KS 

All Information is believed to be accurate, 
however, we urge you to contact 
the local producing Association 
or I.G.R.A. to confirm all dates, 
times and locations before making 
any commitments. Our data source is 
IGRA as of 7/26/2001 . 

Nov 9-11 

Jan 18-20 

Feb1 5-17 

Mar 29-31 

Apr 5-7 

Apr 19-21 

Apr 26-28 

May 31-Jun 2 

May 31-Jun 2 

June 14-16 

June 28-30 

June 28-30 

July 12-14 

July 25-28 

Aug 9-11 

Aug 23-25 

Aug 30-Sep 1 

Sept 6-8 

Sept 20-22 

Oct 11-13 

The Golden State Gay Rodeo Association 
President: David Medzerian 4226 East IS'h Street 

VP Admin: Mitch Gill Long Beach, Ca 90804 
VP Rodeo: Thorn Brennan 
Treasurer: Bill Chapmam 

Secretary: Joseph Berry 

www.gsgra.org 
e-mail : gsgra@gsgra.org 
(619) 293-0666 

13TH Annual 
San Diego Rodeo 

September 20-24, 2001 

Boots and Briefs - Thursday 
Pool Party - Friday 

Diamond Spur Casino Night- Friday 
Rodeo - Saturday and Sunday 

Dance and Party Saturday and Sunday 

( 619)298-4 708 
www .sandiegorodeo.com 

Ttt C!Mt ~ ~ ~ M\(1~ <>t 

The Golden State Gay Rodeo 
Association 

Newsletter CoChairs 
Ruth Hilderbrandt 

2001 



PO Box 2407 Long Beach, Calif. 90801-2407 (562) 498-1675 
http://www.larodeo.com larodeo@larodeo.com - -
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GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPTER 

Come Play in the Valley!! 
Schedules for the upcoming L.A.Nalley Pride beer/soda booth fundraiser are 
filling up faster than a plastic cup at beer bust. The L.A.Nalley Pride festival will 
be held October 6 & 7, 2001 . This year, we will have both 4-hour -
and 8-hour pouring shifts depending on your preference. The f 
shorter shifts will be either from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30p.m. or from 2:30 • 
p.m. to 6:30 p.m. If you're in it for the long haul, plan to stay from 
the 10:30 a.m. opening until .the 6:30 p.m. closing. We will be 
staffing all beverage booths on both Saturday and Sunday, so you 
can work one or both days. Again, we expect to have a heated 
competition to find out which beverage stand can bring home the most in TIPS. 
Be prepared to do whatever it takes to beat the competition! If you are interested 
in participating, contact Sherry Le at cowgrlup@earthlink.net to get on the 
volunteer list before it fills up. 

Congratulations dancing feet and others/ 
Congratulations to the winning dance team of Bill Paige and Lenore Mankoff 
for dancing their way to a third place win in the International Dance Finals that 
were held at the IGRA Convention in Long Beach on July 28, 2001. In addition, 
Lenore "Goat Girl" Mankoff for entering her very first rodeo event at the 
Albuquerque Rodeo ... Goat Dressing!!! Congratulations also to Renee R. and 
Christy C. for placing as third and fourth runners-up (respectively) in the All­
Around Cowgirl competition and to President Drew Oberbeck who brought 
home the Steer Decorating buckle with partner David Smith. (And Christy 
would like to send a big thank you out to Bob T. at Oil Can Harry's for his 
continued sponsorship!!!) 

ARTISTS /JRNTED 
We have received a handful of submissions for the 2002 LA 
Rodeo poster, but we are still accepting others. If you have a 

new, creative, and fun idea for publicizing this years return to the 
Los Angeles Equestrian Center, contact David Medzerian at 

davidm@link.freedom.com. Also, be prepared to bring a sketch to 
the next board meeting on September 15, 2001. 

L.A. News 1 September 2001 

GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPTER (Cont.) 

w~!eC)ro~ ... 
. . . to new alternate State Board Representative Warren Sibille 2002 Rodeo 
Director Roger Bergman, and to new Events Chairperson Carl B~rbee. Carl is 
taking over this committee from Sue Downing and Connie Risch who have 
given our chapter years of faithful service in event planning and many other 
areas. Thank you ladies for showing us such a wonderful time! Carl's first trip 

.--..._ ..... down event lane will come on September 15, 2001 . He has 
arr;:~nged breakfast at The Porch Cafe in Long Beach at 
8:00a.m. before the board meeting later that morning at 

the Long Beach Gay & Lesbian Center. Not only will this 
be a great way to start the day, but it will be the perfect 

opportunity to show support for a local business that has 
made a habit of helping out our chapter. Come out and show your thanks over a 
plate of hot pancakes! 

lic.ke.ts, lic.ke.ts, lic.ke.ts ... 
Once again this year, United Airlines has stepped up to 
support GLAC and the LA Rodeo by donating a pair of 
round-trip tickets good anywhere within the United 
States. Like last year, we will be raffling off these tickets 
on Sunday, September 23, 2001 at the San Diego Rodeo. 
These raffle tickets are usually a big hit with both the rodeo 
crowd and the general public since the airline tickets are a 
great prize. All GLAC members are encouraged to sell as many 
tickets as possible- to friends, co-workers, family, etc. -since all proceeds from 
the raffle will go towards making the 2002 LA Rodeo the best gay rodeo Los 
Angeles has seen yet! Contact any GLAC board member (or come to the Board 
Meeting on September 15, 200 1) for tickets. And again, thank you to United 
Airlines for continuing to support GLA C ami tile LA Rodeo/ I I 

Support 
GLAC .... 
Sell raffle 
Tickets! 

L.A. News 1 September 2001 



CALENDAR 

SEPTEMBER 2001 

SEPT. 7-9 

SEPT. 15 
BAM 

10AM 

SEPT. 21-23 

ATLANTIC STAMPEDE 2001 
Washington DC 

PRE-MEETING BREAKFAST 
The Porch Cafe 
2708 E. 4th Street 
Long Beach, CA 90814 
(562) 433-0118 

GLAC BOARD MEETING 
The Long Beach Center 
2017 E. 41

h Street 
Long Beach, CA 90814 
(562) 434-4455 

GREATER SAN DIEGO RODEO 
San Diego, CA 

OCTOBER 2001 

OCT.13 
10AM 

OCT. 19-21 

GLAC CHAPTER MEETING 
Location TBA 

2001 IGRA FINALS RODEO 
Palm Springs, CA 

Future GLAC Meeting Dates 
November 3, 2001 
December 1, 2001 
January 5, 2002 
February 2, 2002 

March 9, 2002 
April13, 2002 
May 4, 2002 
June 8, 2002 

DI,r<E.~ /() JO;J 
GLAC Hotline 

(562) 498-1675 
PRESIDENT 

Drew Oberbeck 
drew oberbeck@hotmail.com 

VP OF ADMINISTRATION 
Tracy Keiper 

eatonkeiper@earthlink. net 
VP OF RODEO OPERATIONS 

Steve Greber 
screber@aol. com 

SECRETARY 
Lenore Mankoff 

ComeDancn@aol.com 
TREASURER 
Mark Jensen 

Lbcowboy@aol.com 
STATE BOARD 

Representatives 
Steve Greber, Phil Lucier, Bill Paige 

Alternates 
Bob Buenfil, Warren Sibille 

COMMITTEES 
By-Laws 

Mike De Yonker 
Events 

Carl Barbee 
Javabovlbc@aol.com 

Entertainment/Dance 
Gerald Hill, Scott Hilderbrandt 

Fundraising 
Bill Paige, Ron DeContreras 

Membership 
Ruth Hilderbrandt 

Merchandise 
Sherry Le, Corey Shaw 

Nominations 
Thorn Brennan 

Publicity 
Them Sloan 

Webglrls 
Devon Deming-Le, Sue Downing 

Newsletter 
Devon Deming-Le 

dmdeminq@yahoo.com 

Submissions to the newsletter are welcome (subject to editing for space or content) by the 15th of each month. 
All published materials, including the chapter logo, "LA Rodeo" logo and posters, newsletter·, 
" LARODEO.COM" and website contents are Copyright © 1999 GSGRA-L.A., a California non-profit 
corporation. Any usc without prior permission is a violation of copyright law. 

30°/o .Referral Fee 
(Offer expires on April 30, 2001) Real Estate Services 

Bob Stanfill Referral fee can be paid to a charity of your 
choice, even your local chapter. For those that 
choo~e Calif Aids Ride 8 (rider #2092), 1 will e-mail :bob@bobstanfill.com 

contnbute and additional 5% fee, total of 35%. Toll Free: (800) 969-5478 
Thank you for your support 

nnJ services av~ilabl_e throu~hout the C II tt18 Firslf ~- . . ' 
~ State of Cahforma & Nationwide. a Ill 
nEAL Ton ' 

FREE One Year Home Warranty for Members of G.S.G.R.A. 

Ron DeContreraa 

Nautical Wave5 

- 6~(6~(6~ 
A Hair Solon 

3718 E. Broadway 
Long Beach, CA 90803 

fJh£ 'J'LEnch 
'Jfow£7. d1/(a"Lk£t 

562-621-9121 

FLORIST & ANTIQUES 

1439 University Avenue 
San Diego, CA 92 103 

RICK HUNTE~l (619) 260-0531 

G.S.G.RA 
Members 

get the very 
best service 

and a 

Discount 

Current 
M embership 

Carel Required 

l\1EMBER 
BENEFIT: 
Card Carrying 

G.S.G.R.A. 
Members 1·cccivc 
a 10% Discount 
on all goods and 
sc1·viccs with the 
exception of out 

of town wire 
orde1·s. 



THE GOLDEN STATE GAY RODEO ASSOCIATION 
A Member Association of the International Gay Rodeo Association 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Membership records are strictly confidential. G.S.G.R.A. is an organization of men and 
women. Ownership of a horse is not required to be a member Membership fees are for 
one year from the date of receipt. Family memberships are available to any two persons 
residing at the same address. Members must be at least 18 years of age. Some G.S.G.R.A. 
events are held in locations with age restrictions that would exclude members under the 
age of 21. Members agree that they have a commitment to the goals of the Association as 
stated in the bylaws. 

Individual. .... $40.00 Family ..... $75.00 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

PRIMARY MEMBER CHAPTER AFFILIATION 

NAME 
Please check the chapter 

t-A- D_D_R_ E_S_S--I----------------1 with which you would like to 
be affiliated. Members that 

1-----+--------------i do not indicate a preference CITY 

~---~--------------1 
SI'ATEfLIP 

BIRTHDAY 
Year Optional 

PHONE# 

E-MAIL 

All new members receive an engraved G.S.G.R.A. name badge. 
Please print here the way you would like us to engrave yours. 

DATE 

SIGNA' lURE 

FAMILY MEMBER 

All new members receive an engraved G.S.G.R.A. name badge. 
Please print here the way you would like us to engrave yours. 

DIRTIIDAY 
Year Optional 

EMAIL 

DATE 

SIGNA lUlU: 

will be considered to have 
selected Member at Large. 

GREATER L,A. 

GREATER SAN DIEGO 

GREATER PALM 
SPRINGS 

MEMBER AT LARGE 

MAIL THIS COMPLETED 
FORM WITH YOUR 

PAYMENT TO: 

G.S.G.R.A. 
Membership Committee 
4226 East 15th St.Long 

Beach, Ca 90804 

Place Refrigerator Here 

Mama 
Membership 
says 

IJ:IW'i.-te 
afr-ieJ:Id 

-tojoi.J:I 
Tea~ G.S.G • .R.A. 

Remember: It's not nice to fool Mama Membership 

Check out www.gsgra.org for more membership info 



PLACE REFRIGERATOR MAGNET HERE 

WHAT- WHERE- WHEN 
September 2001 November 2001 

4 SO - Membership Meeting 3 LA - Membership Meeting 
4 SO- Rodeo Round Table 9-11 Texas Gay Rodeo 
7-9 Atlantic Stampede 2001 Dallas, TX 

Wahington DC 16-17 GSGRA Royalty Competition 
11 SO- Rodeo Round Table San Diego 
15 Breakfast at The Porch Cafe 

Long Beach December 2001 
15 LA - Executive Board Meeting LA - Membership Meeting 

16 PS- Rodeo Round Table 

16 PS - Executive Board Meeting January 2002 
16 PS - Membership Meeting 5 LA - Membership Meeting 

18 SO- Rodeo Round Table 18-20 Road Runner Regional Rodeo 
20-23 San Diego Rodeo Phoeniz. Az 

San Diego 

21 Diamond Spurs Casino Night February 2002 
San Diego 2 LA - Membership Meeting 

30 Folsom Street Fair (BAC Booth) 

San Francisco March 2002 
9 LA - Membership Meeting 

October 2001 
6-7 LANa/ley Pride 

Los Angeles San Diego 7 Castro Street Fair (BAC Booth) 
San Francisco September 20-23 

13-14 Sundance Assoc Hoedown 
San Francisco The Onlv Place 

13 LA - Membership Meeting To Be 
18-21 IGRA Finals Rodeo 

Palm Springs 

What Where and When is a new feature for The Chute designed to bring all 
calendar information for all four of our Chapters together for convenience. We 

would like to include your event so send us the info and you're in. We would also 
like to include the major Gay Community events throughout California so keep 
us informed and we will pass your info on to everyone. E-mail your suggestions 

and events to us at membership@gsgra.org. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

GSGRA-GSDC MEETING SCHEDULE 

Be sure to mark your calendars for the next meetings of the San Diego Chapter. 
September 4, 2001- General Membership/Rodeo Roundtable 7pm 
September 11, 2001 - Rodeo Roundtable 7pm 
September 18, 2001- Rodeo Roundtable 7pm 
September 20- 23, 2001 - San Diego Rodeo 2001 

For a quick and easy way to register for a hotel during SD Rodeo 
Weekend, just fill out this form and mail it to us. Easy as that!! 

13th Annual San Diego Gay Rodeo Hotel Registration Card 
September 20-24 

Name 

Address 

City State Zip 

Phone # ofPeople 

Credit Card Type VisaMC Discover 

Credit Card Number 
I 

Check-in Check-out #Nights 

Signature 



Bay Area Chapter Website: http:/www.gsgra.org/bac Hotline: (415) 561-9228 

EVENTS 
BAC calendar of events has been 
merged into a statewide GSGRA 
calendar. Look for upcoming 
events elsewhere in The Chute. 

Rocky Mtn. Regional Rodeo 

Congrats to 
Debbie Andrews: Chute Dogging - 3rd place 

Steer Deco- 8th place 

Patrick Burke: Steer Riding - 2nd place 
Bareback Bronc - Buckle! 

A call for all Rodeo fans, 
supporters, or folks that just 

like roping things. 
Volunteers are needed to chair 

committees and to staff them. Please 
contact chapter officers to sign up for one, 
or more, of the committee opportunities. 

Cowboy Talk 
Howdy, Everyone! 

It has been a year since I was 
elected President of the BAC. One year. 
12 months. Sometimes long and 
sometimes short months. It is really a 
short span oftime considering the many 
new friendships I have made. Then there 
is the experience of helping to produce an 
event larger than any party I've ever 
thrown! The experiences of this past 
year have truly become some of my most 
treasured. 

There are some people I would like 
to mention. The executive officers are 
the ones who make all of what we do 
possible. For those members not aware 
the executive board is the heart and soul 
of your Rodeo experience. These guys 
are always working on making our rodeo 
one of the nations best. They have 
neglected their paying jobs, partners, 
family, and friends. There are so many 
sacrifices they have made and ·to leave 
office without a "Thank you" to them 
would be regrettable. 

Greg. You were the first to say 
how much you were looking forward to 
working with me this past year. Thank 
you for being the "Steady Eddie" that you 
are. The Bay Area Chapter is so lucky to 
have you on their side. A treasurer 
should be trustworthy and have integrity 
and honor. Greg you are the perfect 
treasurer! Thank You. 

Michael. You are the firecracker 
that every organization needs! You 
challenged us and backed off at the 

l 

Greater 
San Diego 

Chapter 

3707 6th Ave 
Suite 830 

San Diego, CA 
92103-4221 

HOTLINE/ VOICE MAIL: 
(619) 298-4708 I 

FAX: 
(619) 298-4709 

E-MAIL: 
info@sandiegorodeo.com 

WEB PAGE 
www. sandiegorodeo. com 

Well, as usual, things are getting pretty hectic around 
here. Miss Reva and Tina Rhinestone are running 
around, their high heels clicking all over the tile 
floor, as they attempt to get everything perfect for 
San Diego's First Annual 
Diamond Spur Casino 
Night. Our illustrious Presi­
dent, Joseph, has his hands 
full just trying to keep every­

one in line and on task. JJ ~~!8l'.l 
and Robert are making tours 
of the rodeo grounds every other day just to make 
sure that Del Mar doesn't change its floor plan at the 
last minute, like the Marriott did. Poor Neil has to 
figure out how to make use of all of his l:eautiful 
props in the new indoor/ outdoor facility that the 
Marriott built over the last year. And don't forget, 

-

Neil can't do it all by himself, 
so be sure to offer some of 
your time to helping him set 
up. As for the rest of us, Tony 
is trying to make sure that all of 
our ticket outlets are stocked 
up for any last minute rushes 
(check out Obelisk, Rainbow 
Road, and Kicker's! 
Hamburger Mary's if you have­

n't gotten your tickets yet); Clay is making last min­
ute room checks at the Marriott, making sure that 
everyone who calls is getting the correct rate; 
Roberto is still auditioning rontestants for Boots & 
Briefs, I can't imagine why it is taking him hours and 
hours just to interview one contestant!; and finally, . 
James, Jim and Roberto are still looking for as many 
volunteers as they can rope into working all week­
end. Overall, it's just another beautiful September in 
sunny San Diego. Hope we all get to see you over 
Rodeo weekend! Let's Rodeo!!!!! 



~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
I GREATER SAN DIEGO CHAPrER RODEO I 
If you haven't already done so, now is the time to book your rooms and buy your 
weekend passes to the GSGRA-San Diego Chapter Rodeo 2001. The rodeo will take 
place September 21-24. The rodeo events will once again be held at the Del Mar Fair­
grounds (I-5 at Via De La Valle), and the host hotel will be Marriott Mission Valley. 
Here is all the information you'll need for a phenomenally wild time: 

Marriott Mission Valley, 8757 Rio San Diego Drive, 1.800.842.5329 
Mention GSGR.A to receive the following room rates: 

$119/double, $129/triplc, $139/quad 

Weekend packages are available. This will include: 
Thursday Night Dance/Boots and Briefs at the Marriott 

Friday Pool Party and Dance/Diamond Spur Casino Night at the Marriott 
Saturday Rodeo at Del Mar and Dance at the Marriott 

Sunday Rodeo at Del Mar and Awards/Dance at the Marriott 
Cost is $40 if you order/buy before July 31st, after July 31st the cost is $57 

Tickets can be ordered off of our website: www.sandiegorodeo.com or you can buy 
them at Kicker's/Hamburgcr Mary's, 308 University Ave, 619.491.0400, Rainbow 
Road, 141 University Ave, 619.296.8222, or at Obelisk, 1029 University Ave. , 
619.297.4171. 

llope to sec you there!!! 

Diamond Spurs Casino Night Ticket Sales 

If you are interested in purchasing tickets or volunteering to sell tick­
ets, please contact Ed Wallum, Diamond Spurs Ticket Sales Chairman, 
either by phone: 619-280-4358 or email: ewallum@home.com 

SAN DIEGO RODEO VOLUNTEERS 

WE WANT YOUII!! as a volunteer at the 2001 GSGR.A-Greater San Diego Chapter 
Rodeo. We need people for all positions and all shifts. As a volunteer, you will receive 
complimentary entrance into the dance and rodeo the day of your volunteer service. 
You will also receive a on e-o f-a-kind, San Diego Rodeo Ranch Hand t-shirt, and a 
2001 SO Rodeo hatpin. SIGN-UP NOW through the San Diego Chapter website­
www.sandicgorodeo.coml!l 

appropriate times. You directed from 
experience without taking away from 
new ideas. Organization is obviously 
your middle name. Thank you for all 
the neatly packaged agendas every 
month. I am impressed and slightly 
jealous of your organizational skills. 
It was a real pleasure. 

Jabby. Your no nonsense approach 
was really the foundation for us all. 
Whatever the topic or issue you were 
able to see though all the extra 
information and cut to the cpase. That 
quality is priceless. You came up with 
the best ideas for keeping the members 
informed and then followed through 
with those ideas. Your "BART e-mails" 
were the best! A little long at times but 

your messages are a true testament to your 
commitment to this organization. 
Thank You. 

Bob. I have never met someone as 
committed as you were to your office. 
You didn't take the ball you grabbed it and 
ran like hell. Because of your efforts we 
were able to produce the best rodeo ever 
for BAC. Contestants and Fans, sponsors 
and volunteer had the best rodeo ever. 
Events like this just do not fall into place. 
Thank you for your time, energy, ideas, 
humor, blood, sweat, and tears. 

It was a pure pleasure working 
with you guys and I am thankful for 
your friendship. 

Tonio 

~..A...C CONT..A.CTS 

New officers were elected on August 30, too late to include the results in the 
September issue. Read the e-mail BAC newsletter for the latest! 

All infonnation is belteved accurate at time of printing. All events and times subject to change. 



PMB 147 
4741 E. Palm Canyon 

Palm Springs, CA 92264 
www.gpscrodeo.org 

GPSC CONTACTS 

Barry Hamm, President 
barry@cowboys.com 

(760) 318-7972 

Doug Beck, VP-Rodeo Operations 
doug@cowboys.com 

(760) 318-6962 

Lee Self, VP-Administration 
stephanp@neteze.com 

(760) 320-7278 or 416-9600 

Chuck Marx, Treasurer 
chuckerbear@bigfoot.com 

(760) 416-3788 

Lorry King, Secretary 
llwking@aol.com 
(909) 899-9576 

J .D. Johnson, Communications Chair 
Education Co-Chair 

jdjn99@aol.com 
(760) 946-4641 

October 18th- 215t, 2001 

Palm Springs, California 

Rodeo Hotline 
(760)-318-7702 

""!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!~ 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

HOWDY .... 

EXCITEMENT ABOUNDS, as the Greater 
Palm Springs Chapter proceeds with all the 
plans for IGRA Finals 2001! Our hotel is 
already 2/3rd .sold out! Calls on the Rodeo 
HOT LINE are increasing daily (believe me ... I 
am answering that phone!). The Desert Post 
Weekly has begun the work of soliciting 
advertisers, developing and producing our 
IGRA FINALS 2001 Program ... It will be 
A WE SOME! We also have gained five new 
business members this month - Sweetwater 
Saloon, Wolf's Den, Badlands, Sidewinders Bar 

and The Desert Palms Inn. 

We are out on the road now attending the 

Albuquerque, Chicago, Kansas City and 
Washington DC Rodeos! WHAT A LIFE! 
Thanks to all of you back home for keeping the 
fires burning and the lights on! I am VERY 
proud of the Greater Palm Springs TEAM! In 
less than 60 days we will be presenting the 
BEST IGRA Finals Rodeo ever experienced and 
it is all due to a GREAT TEAM! 

Thank you, JUDY GALLOWAY, our new 
Volunteer Chair for your hard work. Beginning 
at IGRA CONVENTION, as you "Hawked" for 
Volunteers and GOT THEM! Judy has MUCHO 
Rodeo experience from her years in San Diego 
and we are VERY fortunate to have her on the 

GPSC TEAM! 

A big welcome to Darrin Land, our new Hotel 
Director. His experience from working with 
several Tucson Rodeos gives us a great 
advantage! (Continued on next page) 

John Johnson our PR Chair is doing a 
magnificent job with the napkins, 
posters, ribbons, banners , press releases 
and about a million other things! THANK 
YOU JOHN! 

Our membership continues to grow, as we 
are getting close to the 100 member 
mark! Thank you to Frank and all our 
members that continually recruit new 
members. 

LEE ... what can we say ... always our "Man 
On The Street" ... obtaining wonderful 
opportunities for our Chapter. 

Lorry and Chuck ... ALWAYS keeping us in 
line, someone has to! 

Doug and AI, are all they talk about is 
RODEO-RODEO-RODEO! Thanks guys 
for being so dedicated. 

JG, the very best Entertainment 
Director anywhere in the world. 
Constantly making our entertainment 
venues better and better at the same 
time encouraging each of us. 

RODEO WATCH 
Due to Chute deadlines, we weren't able 
to list the Denver Rodeo results last 
month, however, as usual, ~lodie Huttner 
came through again, by winning a 3rd 

place ribbon on Sunday in Steer Riding. 

In Albuquerque, Elodie again won, by 
earning a 2"d place ribbon overall in Chute 
Dogging. 

After Albuquerque, there are only four 
Rodeos left to earn points for finals. 
We're looking forward to having GPSC 
members competing on their home 
ground. 

Lorry King, Secretary 

So basically as I said to begin with, 
WHAT A GREAT TEAM! Thank you. 

RODEO HOT caps should be available by 
mid September. Those of you who have 
seen them know just how HOT they are! 
These will be followed with our Rodeo 
Hot T-shirts and hatpins! As Vendor 
Chair, I can assure you, our Vendor 
"Ranch" will be the BEST. Response to 
our Vendor Invitations has been GREAT! 

We will produce the BEST Rodeo 
Shopping Vendor ever! We also look 
forward to the participation of each 
GSGRA Chapter at our rodeo ... FREE 
space is available to each GSGRA 
Chapter.... so let me here from you. 
Currently I am working with San Diego on 
a Dunking Booth ... that should be GREAT ' 
FUN ... Let me see ... who should be the 
FIRST one in that booth! 

Happy Trails, 
Barry Hamm, President 

Happy Retirement, Lorry! 

Monthly Chapter Meeting 
Sunday, September 16th 

Rodeo Round Table- 2:00PM 
Executive Board - 3:45PM 
Chapter Meeting - 4:00 PM 

Desert Palms Inn 
67-580 Highway 111 

(Behind Target) 
Cathedral City 

(760) 324-3000 



Entertainment News 
Hi everyone, One thing that isn't on the website is r \deY\ 

"La Cage Aux Cowgirls" review, which w Q\ 
I'll make this sweet and · short, k? take place on Friday. Oct.19th. If any dr 
There seems to be some confusion as diva is interested in being involved wi1 

state Gay Rodeo Associ . at10 

far as entertainment information on this please contact me ASAP by e-mai l 
the website so I'll do my best to phone. This information is on the websi 
make it clear. @ www.gpscrodeo.com. 

All the requirements for entertaining 
at rodeo finals are pretty specific 
and detailed. Yes, your promo picture 
MUST be an 8x10 and preferably in 
black & white due to the fact that 
color does not work well as far as 
trying to make you look great, 
especially on print (magazines etc). 
Black & white really brings out your 
positive features. 

I prefer the shot to be of 
professional quality but I understand 
that is not always possible so a 35mm 
picture is good but must be enlarged 
to an 8x10. 

J.G. Avila 
Entertainment Director 

IGRA Finals 

Fundraisers 
Beer Bust -. . 

, 'VI' . 

Bu.siness Members ~ 

Formerly Tramps 

140 N. El Cielo Road 

Desert Palms Inn 
67-580 Highway III 

(Behind Target) 
Cathedral City 
(760) 324-3000 

C*A*M*P 
PALM SPRINGS 
1466 N. PALM CANYON DR. 

PALM SPRINGS 
(760) 322-CAMP 

www.camp-palm-springs.com 

_:5-trat~ 

224 E. Arenas 
Palm Springs 

760-320-1266 

2420 N. Palm Canyon 
Palm Springs 

(760) 320-8878 

Roger j. Radley 
ltr<ok.f.U!>(>o,' iU' 

.,J l1\: ,.,,. ( "'!J'IIII I l•iiT, r.,fm ,\iri111.', C:.il 91~111 
, 7W J Jl.f.(JI P . (.tfl(/fii)JJ;~ . ('I(J')'} 

0/!iot f ?t;tJ/ . 11~· /(jn/ · l'ttlilll rrwlf?t-"*-'·•••,. 

• 

Sidewinders 
Bar 

4 PM- 8 PM pa ~. \ . ~· 
\ li. ". . ori September 28tl Palm Springs 200 s. Indian Canyon 

67555 E. Palm Canyon 
Cathedral City 

(760) 328-9919 

67-580 Highway 111 
(Behind Target) 
Cathedral City 

(760) 324-3000 

~/~ .~; .--.. : 

hed 

600 E. Sunny Dunes 
Palm Springs 

(760) 320-3299 

10 PM-1 AM 760-325-7072 Palm Springs 
Beer Bust $5 _ _______ _L __ ~':2...!.77~8-....c4~3~26~ _ _L __________ _.J 

with proceeds 
going to 
G.P.S.C. ET'S RODEOI 



ANTED~ 
VOLUNTEERS FOR IGRA FINALS 

Complete and Return 

D MARQUI HOTEL BALLROOM 
TICKETS, SECURITY 

D MAINGATE 
TICKETS, WRIST BANDS 

D REGISTRATION SIGNING UP 
CONTESTANTS (FRIDAY NIGHT) 

D SET UP RODEO GROUNDS 
WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY, FRIDAY ONLY 

D SECURilY 
CROWD AND PERIMETER 
CONTROL/MANAGEMENT 

I DAYS AVAILABLE I I WED I I THU 

D VOLUNTEER BOOTH VOLUNTEER 
CHECK-IN AND COORDINATING 

D CHUTES 
STOCK COORDINATION, RIGGIN', ETC. 

D ARENA 
HANDLING EVENT EQUIPMENT, BARRELS. POLES, 
GATES, RA.CKING 

D CLEAN UP RODEO GROUNDS · 
MONDAY 

D WHERE EVER NEEDED 

I I FRI I I SAT I I SUN I I MON 

NAME: -------------

ADDRESS:-------------

CITY: STATE: ZIP: ----- - -
HOME 
PHONE: ----

WORK 
PHONE: 

MAIL TO: 
GPSC-VOLUNTEER DIRECTOR, PMB 147, 4741 E. PALM 

CANYON, PALM SPRINGS, CA 92264 
QUESTIONS? CALL JUDY AT (760) 320-7387 

! 

l 
! 

2002 G.S.G.R.A 
ROYALTY COMPETITION 

November 16 • 17, 2001 
San Diego 

For More 
Information Check 
Out Our Website • 
wwW.gsgra.org Or 

Contact Mitch Gill At 
vpadmin@gsgra.org 



Hillcrest ,.f.C£ Hardware 

10°/o OFF Non Sale Items 

For G.S.G.R.A. members with your valid membership 
card. Valid only at Hillcrest Location 

1007 University Ave, San Diego 
619-291-5988 

Http://www.hillcresthardware.com 

For G.S.G.R.A. members with your valid 
membership card. 

1451 Washington, San Diego 
619-296-8268 

For G.S.G.R.A. members with your 
valid membership card. 

308 University Ave, San Diego 
619-491-0400 

llttp://www.hamburgerrnarys.com 

If you have been having trouble reaching the hotel, or would simply prefer 

someone else to make your reservations for you, please fill out the 
back of this card and mail it to: 

GSGRA-GSDC 
3707 5th Avenue 

Suite 830 
San Diego, CA 92103-4221 

Please read over the rules and regulations of hotel reservations 
located in the tri-fold. 

We look forward to seeing you at the San Diego Rodeo 2001. 

13th Annual San Diego Gay Rodeo Hotel Registration Card 
September 2o-24 

Name 

Address 

City State Zip 

Phone # ofPeople 

Credit Card Type Visa MC Discover 

Credit Card Number 

Check-in Check-out #Nights 

Signature 



G.S.G.R.A. Membership Committee 
4226 East 15th Street 
Long Beach, Ca 90804 

Address Correction Requested 

13th Annual San Diego Rodeo- September 20-23, 2001. The Only Place To Be. 
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